
 

 

Top tips on how to hear your child read aloud to you 

1. Try to get in the habit of having your child read to you as often as possible, 

ideally every day. Choose a quiet, undistracted time and snuggle up. For under-

7s, 5 - 10 minutes is usually long enough. Little and often is best. 

2. If it’s a new book, always start by having a look at the book’s cover, title, 

pictures and characters. 

3. Don’t pressurise if he or she’s reluctant. If your child loses interest, then do 

something else and come back to it at a better time. 

4. When your child tries to 'sound out' words, encourage the use of phonetic letter 

sounds rather than 'alphabet names'.  For ‘cat’ you’d say c-a-t; not CAT. 

5.  If your child mispronounces a word don’t interrupt immediately. Instead allow 

opportunity for self-correction. It’s better to tell a child some unknown words 

or give clues from the pictures to keep things moving rather than insisting on 

their trying to build them all up from the sounds of the letters.  

6. Use the pause, prompt, praise technique. If they make a mistake, pause for a 

few seconds to see if they self-correct, then prompt by asking: “Does that 

makes sense?” Or give the sound they’re struggling with, or help them sound it 

out. Then praise them for finishing the page or trying hard. 

7. If your child says something nearly right to start with, that’s fine. Don't say 

“No, that's wrong,” but “Let's read it together”, and point to the words as you 

say them. Only help if they’re really stuck and boost your child's confidence 

with constant praise for even the smallest achievement. 

8. Make sure the book is the right level to build up your child’s confidence. 

Struggling with a book with lots of unknown words is pointless for your child. 

Flow gets lost and words can’t be understood. You need to smooth their path 

because discouraged children can easily become reluctant readers. 


